
Please do not park in the 
disabled car parking spaces
unless you are collecting or
dropping off a child with a

disability. 
The spaces will 
now be 
supervised before 
and after school.

Dear everyone,  
Thank you again for all the contributions for our harvest collection. We are excited to
welcome parents and carers back into school for our events. Please note that our
Harvest Celebration it is being delivered by Key Stage 2 children (Years 3 - 6) so we
ask that only those parents/carers of children in Key Stage 2 attend. Key Stage 1
parents/carers will be invited along to our nativity/Christmas 
performance at the end of term.
This week our youngest children have been taking part in balance ability. The
weather has been kind and they have learnt a whole new range of
 skills to support them in their gross motor development and to support 
them when it comes to riding a bike.
We work hard in school to keep the children safe and happy and immersed in
activities that are age appropriate. It has come to our attention that some children
are playing a game involving 'Huggy Wuggy' and are bringing toys to school. Having
looked at this on saferschools.co.uk it is advised that this is not a game or video to be
shared with younger children. We ask you to respect that whilst you may deem it
appropriate for your child it can have a negative effect on others and refrain from
bringing any such toys into school.
We also ask for your co-operation with parking around school. It is increasingly
dangerous when cars are double parked, and buses are trying to get up and the road
and children are trying to get to and from school. Unfortunately, we do not have
spare parking and the use of the disabled spaces is not an option. 
These spaces are for children who attend our school, and it is vital that 
they are free and accessible at all times.

Next week is parent/carer consultation week and we hope to see all of you in school
to discuss your child's progress with their teachers. 

Please book your appointment through Arbor.



Wednesday is our Open Day so if you are aware of any parents/carers with children
due to start school in September please make them aware.

Have a great weekend,

2ND NOVEMBER
FLU VACCINATIONS
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24TH OCTOBER
SCHOOL CLOSED FOR HALF TERM

31ST OCTOBER
RETURN TO SCHOOL

19TH OCTOBER
RECEPTION OPEN DAY

18TH OCTOBER PARENT
CONSULTATION EVENING 

20TH OCTOBER PARENT
CONSULTATION EVENING 

Disabled Parking
Inclusion Corner

Yesterday, we held our first coffee morning of the year in which
we were joined by Matt Blackburn our Communication and Autism
Team (CAT) teacher.  We talked through challenges and also
problem-solved and shared possible strategies. Thanks for
everyone who joined us!  If you missed it, the minutes are
attached including what we will be covering next time on 14.11.22.
Next, we will be holding a speech and language coffee morning
aimed at EYFS and Year 1, although as always, everyone is
welcome to join.  It will be on 10.11.22 9-10am.  

21ST OCTOBER
KS2 HARVEST FESTIVAL

ASSEMBLY

4TH NOVEMBER
SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

Allens Croft Community
Center are hosting a
wellbeing day on the

Wednesday during half term
between 12:30pm and

2:00pm. There will be lots of
different activities for

children of all ages. Full
details are attached with

this week's newsletter email!



Superstar Mathletes
Reception - 

Year 1 - Kaisean & Hanna
Year 2 - Lucirae & Sharshviga

Year 3 - Noah & Jacob
Year 4 - Chelsie & Eddie
Year 5 - Ethan & Ethan

Year 6 - Arsham & Darcie







Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Tuna Pasta
Bake

Macaroni
Cheese

Chicken &
Lentil Curry

Sweet Potato
Chilli

Chicken Fillet
with Gravy &

Yorkshire
Pudding 

Quorn Roast

Beef Lasagne 
Vegetarian

Lasagne

Pizza Selection 
Popcorn Fish

Fillet

Garden Peas
Sweetcorn

Steamed Rice
Naan Bread

Peas

Roasted New
Potatoes
Creamed
Potatoes

Broccoli Carrots

Garlic Slice
Mixed

Vegetables

Chips
Sweetcorn

Baked Beans

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Dairy Free
Cracknell &

Custard

Fresh Fruit
Salad

Strawberry
and Apple
Doughnut

Ice Cream
Tubs

Week 1 



House Points

Handwriting Heroes
Reception - 

Year 1 - Tilly-May & Charlie 
Year 2 - Charlie & Kylo

Year 3 - Aleena & Charlie 
Year 4 - Charlie & Olivia
Year 5 - Mihran & Ethan
Year 6 - Vinnie & Lacey






Hot Chocolate Friday
Well done to all the children who have been nominated.  

This week's winners are:
Reception - 

Year 1 - Lacey & Charlie
Year 2 - Karter & Jasmine
Year 3 - Amelia & Elijah
Year 4 - Hollie & Izabella

Year 5 - Zayna & YuQuing 
Year 6 - Elliot & Max
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Turves Green Superstars!

Lunch Menu

Be an attendance HERO
Here Everyday Ready Ontime
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